
From: Ethan Gillman <Ethan.Gillman@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 4:42:21 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Privileged and Confidential - Ethics Question 

  

Hi Steve, 

  

I hope you are doing well. The City provided an update on the DNC for the Magnificent Mile Association 

and their members today. 

  

The association gave us a small box of chocolates as a thank you. I was just going to put that out for 

people to enjoy and was wondering if that was the correct approach? 

  

Let me know when you get the chance, thanks. 

  

Best, 

Ethan 

  

  

Ethan Gillman 

Project Manager | Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago 

Economic and Neighborhood Development 

C: 312.771.7037 

O: 312.744.2860 
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